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Notification according to Article 160(6) of Directive 2013/36/EU: Shorter transitional period for the 

capital conservation buffer (CCoB) 

 

 

In accordance with Article 160(6) of Directive 2013/36/EU, Liechtenstein has exercised the option to intro-

duce the capital conservation buffer (CCoB) without any transitional period. The requirement to maintain a 

CCoB of Common Equity Tier 1 capital equal to 2.5% of the institution’s total risk exposure amount calcu-

lated in accordance with Article 92(3) of Regulation 575/2013 has been in force since 1 February 2015. As 

incorporated in national law (Banking Act, Art. 4a (1) a) BankG), the measure applies to all banks and in-

vestment firms in Liechtenstein. 

 

In case of any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Martin Gächter 

Head of Macroprudential Supervision 
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